
ST NEOT PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER
‘A happy learning environment for all’

HOUSE POINTS
This week’s house points have been awarded to
children who have worked hard, been polite and
helpful and gone above and beyond to help the

school run smoothly.
Aylward:  61     Davy: 86      Trevithick:  63

Total                   2492                  2496                      2231

CHRISTMAS POST BOX
The Christmas post box is open.  

Children can post their cards and pay
2p for the stamp, same day delivery is

guaranteed! We do encourage
children not to send too many cards. 

Theme:  Christmas
Book: Dear Santa

It is important that you read your child’s
communication book.

Do you have any large logs that can be used by the
children to sit on?

Nursery children who are not in on the day of
the Christmas Concert are to meet the Nursery

team at the church (Lady Chapel entrance) 
at 1.20pm

Nursery Christmas Party
Please look in your child’s communication book

next week for party food requests.

After school Dodgeball club has now
finished on Wednesday’s and Friday’s.

11th Dec:  Christmas Concert in the Church - 
                   1.30pm and 6pm
17th Dec:  Carnglaze Caverns - Carols at 2.45pm
18th Dec:  Christmas Jumper and Dinner Day 
19th Dec:  Nursery Christmas Party 
20th Dec:  Classroom Christmas Party
20th Dec:  Last day of term
6th Jan:      First day of term

Keep checking these dates as they may
change at short notice.
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Harry ran 2.5k dressed as Father Christmas
around the biomes at Eden Project.  He raised a

huge £152 for the South West Hospice.  
Well done Harry!

Carnglaze Caverns 17th December

The children will be walking, so will require their wellies
in school and a bag to carry their trainers.  Parents are
required to pick up their child at 3pm from Carnglaze

Caverns.  You are invited to listen to the children singing
at 2.45pm.  No admittance before this time.

Nursery children are able to book a nursery session if
they would like to attend.  Please book this in with the

office or nursery team in advance.

Riverside will be running and children will be walked
back by the staff.  Please book your child in if needed. 

Please log into ParentPay to give consent for your child. 

It was great to hear that our pupils now in
Year 7 at Liskeard all got best in school for
getting 100% in the UK Bebras challenge.




